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Lissa Rowan

Subject: RE: 22/01451/APP - 94 Springfield Road Elgin

 
 

From: Fiona Olsen <Fiona.Olsen@moray.gov.uk>  
Sent: 13 April 2023 10:44 
To: Lissa Rowan <Lissa.Rowan@moray.gov.uk> 
Cc: Beverly Smith <Beverly.Smith@moray.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: 22/01451/APP - 94 Springfield Road Elgin 
 
Hi Lissa, 
 
Happy that no new information is presented. 
 
NPF4 Comments:  
 
National Planning Framework 4 (NPF4) was adopted by the Scottish Ministers on 13th February 2023, following 
approval by the Scottish Parliament in January. The basic siting and design principles for householder developments 
continue to apply within NPF4 Policy 16(g).  
 


